
Commisioners, 
 
Please reject the proposed Pembina Pipeline Propane Terminal. 
 
This terminal would be an atrociously negative addition to the city of Portland for the 
following reasons (and many more): 
 
1. Although the probability is low, it is definitely possible that a BLEVE incident or other 
accidents causing enormous damage can happen.  
2. The terminal would make Portland a target for a terrorist attack. 
3. It is completely inconsistent with Portland's Climate Action Plan. 
4. It is unfair to require portland drivers to pay more money for gasoline blended with 
ethanol to reduce emissions and then to allow a Canadian company to create huge 
amounts of carbon emissions with the goal to make money (for a foreign corporation) in 
our city. 
5. An accident caused by a propane train derailing could cause huge damages to life 
and property as well as environmental damages. 
 

• The proposal to charge Pembina huge fines and use the money to offset the 
carbon emissions and environmental risks is unethical and hypocritical. It's just a 
way to justify the terminal and then make a huge amount of extra money.  

 
As a citizen of Portland I pay very high property taxes but I'm happy to do so when 
Portland has a Climate Action Plan that works and makes sense. The Pembina project 
is risky and makes no sense. 
 
I do not want an LNG terminal in Portland! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John O'Connor 
4777 SW Hamilton Street 
Portland OR 97221 
jmpoconnor@comcast.net 


